
                 

 

Parents, 
  
Today was our first binder check of the year!  During our Homeroom time, teachers reviewed 
each student’s binder to check for organization and neatness.  Specific criteria were reviewed 
within two categories, and students received a “Met” or “Not Met” evaluation for each 
category.  Below, please find the criteria outlined within each 
category.  A student must meet each criteria in the category to 
have received a “Met.” 
         
   
         Organization: 

·    Team Cover 
·    Pencil Pouch with Appropriate Supplies 
·    Agenda 
·    Dividers 
·    Small Stack of Notebook Paper 
·    Homework Folder 

  
Neatness: 

·    Papers are neatly organized. (All papers are 
hole punched and located behind correct 
tab OR located in correct folders.) 

  
In addition to feedback received within the categories, students 
were asked to reflect on their performance.  Students were asked 
to write a goal/reflection over what they did well or in what area improvement is needed.  
  
Students will return home today with their “Binder Check.”  Please take time to review this with 
your child and continue to reinforce the importance of organization on a daily basis!  
 

 

 

 

 
 
PowerSchool parent login information will be sent home today with students.  You can login to 
establish an account that will allow you to view your student’s grades, assignments, attendance, 
and more!  Please reference your student’s agenda for additional information regarding 
PowerSchool.  
 


